
 

 

Belvedere Family Church: Up and Coming this Saturday - Jan 21, 2023 
 
Stephanie Dias 
January 19, 2023 
 

 
 

Dear Up and Coming Family, 

 

Hope everyone had a great week! We'll have Up and Coming this Saturday January 21st, 2023 from 4pm-

8:30pm. We'll have a fun day filled with games and great content. Please bring $5 for dinner! 

 

As always, if you have any questions or concerns, you can email me at sdias@ unification,org. 

 

Thank you and God Bless! 

 
 


